
 
 

 

memorandum 
 

To:      Central Zone Physicians, Health Service Managers, Nurse Practioners, Staff 

 

From:  Dr. J.G. Heathcote, District Chief, Department of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine 

           Anita Muise, District Manager, Laboratory Client and Support Centre 

 

Date:    June 24, 2015  

 

Message: New blood collection clinic at the Woodlawn Medical Clinic, hours change at 

Dartmouth General  

 

As part of the pilot project to improve access to blood collection, Nova Scotia Health 

Authority is opening a new blood collection clinic in the Woodlawn Medical Clinic, 92 Main 

St., Dartmouth.  We will be trialing appointment bookings at this location; details on how to 

book appointments to follow. 

The Woodlawn Blood Collection Clinic will open Monday, July 13, 2015 with the following 

hours  

 Monday: 7 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

 Thursday: 7 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 Saturday: 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 

As of July 14, Dartmouth General Hospital Blood Collection will be open the following hours: 

 Monday, Thursday and Friday: 7 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

 Tuesday and Wednesday: 7 a.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

 Saturday 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

 


